Northeast Ohio College Preparatory School

2280 Professor Ave. Cleveland, OH 44113 216.453.4552

Dear NEO Families,

I hope that everyone is safe and well. Northeast Ohio College Preparatory School will
be undergoing some minor building maintenance this week, the week of 4/19/21. This
will affect the learning schedule. Please see building schedule below.

Monday 4/19/21- Remote learning day. All staff and students are to work remotely from
home. All students will still have their live sessions. School day is 8:00AM-2:30PM

Tuesday 4/20/21- Remote learning day. All staff and students are to work remotely from
home. All students will still have their live sessions. School day is 8:00AM-2:30PM

Wednesday 4/21/21- STATE TESTING for all ONLINE students, last name A-L. Students
should arrive to the building by 8:30AM. All other students will work remotely from home
on their classwork.

Thursday 4/22/21- Regular school day. All Thursday/Friday hybrid students should report
to the building at regular time.

Friday 4/23/21- Remote learning day. All staff and students are to work remotely from
home. All students will still have their live sessions. School day is 8:00AM-2:30PM.

If your student has missed their first round of state testing or if you have additional
questions about your students' schedule, please contact the main office at 216-453-
4552 or email me at hmueller@neocollegeprep.org.

We appreciate your flexibility and dedication during these times.
Go Knights!

Sincerely,

H w% MM

Haley Mueller

Principal



